
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’re excited to let you know that our Summer 
Fayre will be taking place on Sunday 13th July – 
and it’s shaping up to be a fantastic community event! 

Cash-Free for School-Run Stalls: 

This year, we’re introducing a cash-free system for our school-run games and children’s tombolas to help 
us manage floats more safely and efficiently. Please use the slip if you wish to preorder tokens. 

• Tokens (1 token = £1) will be used instead of cash for these activities. 
• Tokens can be pre-ordered in advance and will be sent home with children during the week of the 

fayre (unless you request to collect them). 
• We will also have a cash-to-token exchange stall on the day. 
• External stall holders and the circus will still accept cash for items like popcorn and other goods. 

Something to Celebrate! 

We’re thrilled to share that, thanks to your incredible support, we raised over £300 through the Asda 
Green Token Cashpot for our Friends of Ashfield fund! 
This has gone towards arranging an exciting animal visit, featuring: 
Rabbits, Guinea pigs, Goats, A calf, Sheep,  A pony,  A pig, An alpaca, and even a donkey! 
A huge thank you to everyone who contributed — what a fantastic reward for our children! 

There’s More to Look Forward To: 

We’ve got a brilliant line-up of fun and entertainment for the whole family: 

• A visit from the local police van – always a hit with the kids! 
• Face painting 
• A delicious cream tea stall featuring scones kindly donated by Bondgate Bakery, served with jam 

and cream 
• Classic carnival games 
• A range of external stall holders selling treats, crafts, and more 

Donations Needed - We’re collecting for: 

• Our Second-Hand Toy Amnesty (toys in good condition) 
• Teddies for our much-loved Teddy Adoption Stall 

Volunteers Wanted: 

As always, we can only make the fayre happen with your help. If you can 
spare just 1 hour and 30 minutes on the day, it would make a big difference. 
Please fill in the online form using the QR code, or speak to Chloe or Debbie in 
the playground. 

Thank you again for your continued support. We can’t wait to see you there for 
what promises to be a fun-filled, community-spirited day! 

The Summer Fayre Team 

 



 

Summer Fayre Token Pre-Order Form 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Our annual Summer Fayre is just around the corner on 13th July, 1030- 3pm.  

To make your day easier and avoid queues, you can pre-order tokens for our run stalls and activities. 

Each token costs £1. These can be used for games and activities. 

Cash can still be used with external stalls, food and drink. FOA will allow the sweet stall to use tokens and 
cash. 

Please complete the slip below and return it to your child's class teacher in a sealed envelope with the correct 
cash by Friday 4th July 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Summer Fayre Token Order Slip 

Child's Name: _________________________ 

Class: _________________________ 

I would like to order: 

_______ x Tokens (£1 each) 

Total Amount Enclosed: £ _______________ 

Please place this slip and the money in a sealed envelope with your child's name and class clearly 
written on the front. 

 

 


